
 

 
 

Council News, September 14, 2015 
 

Elkford Community Enhancement Society, Introduction 
A delegation from the Society introduced themselves to Council and highlighted their goals and plans.  Andrea 
Gagnon, President, reported that the society has been in existence since June this year and are now a 
registered society.  The group will gather feedback from the residents on what improvements they would like to 
see in our town, and will try to assist with funding, work and talents of those that would like to be involved.  The 
society is planning to work with the District to coordinate projects.  The next meeting of the society will be held 
October 19, 2015 at 7:00 pm at the Elkford Community Conference Centre. 
 
Boivin Trail 
Council reviewed and discussed concerns brought forth from Elkford residents about the Boivin Trail being a 
multi-purpose trail (permitting off-road motorized vehicles).  As the dike work continues in the vicinity of the trail, 
the final configuration of the trails along Boivin Creek has not been finalized.  Council postponed further 
assessment of the topic until the dike work is completed. 
 


